
 

 

Edulink One is a NEW easy to use parent portal app that the school has invested in to help 

further improve communications between school and parents/carers. It also enables us to 

streamline the many applications used currently for ‘school life’ tasks, meaning parents/carers 

will only need to log into one platform - Edulink One 

We will be retiring MyEd app on Friday 10th March 2023 therefore, Edulink One will be our 

main form of communication with parents.   

Parents/carers will be able to view their child’s timetables, report absences, update school 

data forms,book parents evening slots (replacing school cloud), view clubs, school letters, 

grade cards, attendance and receive messages from school (replacing MyEd). 

There is also a Links tab that will directly link you to all of the relevant websites and apps that 

school require you to access, eg Tapestry, Seesaw, Sparx Maths, Scopay to pay for school 

meals and trips etc.  

Later in the academic year, we are hoping to introduce more features such as 

behaviour/achievement, assessments and end of year reports.   

Edulink One is a fantastic asset and is really simple to use – you should have received your 

username and password by email this week (check your junk inbox also). Once you receive 

this please download the app and log in to ensure you do not miss out on any communication 

from school.  If you need to update your email address please contact the school office.  

 

 


